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C/McC MONTREAL April 15,1932.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.,K.C.B.,L.L.D., 
Principal, McGill University, 

City.
Dear Sir Arthur,

The Association of Protestant Teachers of Quebec have asked this Board,by circular,to 
fill in the details called for in a series of three ques­
tionnaires ,with reference to the teaching of English in 
Canadian schools.

While it may be that the purpose of the Association in sending these questionnaires to a 
Trade Organization like this Board is to secure the views 
of business men on this important question, our Council 
felt that, generally speaking, such views would probably 
be of little advantage in the survey,and in order to permit 
of our giving answers to the specific questions which might 
be of real service,it was decided to ask whether you would 
kindly agree to have the questionnaires replied to by some 
one on your staff,with sufficient knowledge of the present 
educational system in Canada in the matter of the teaching 
of English,to make it likely that the replies would be of 
some real value to those making the survey.

I enclose the three questionnaires referred to,in the hope that you will fall in with our sug­gestion.

Yours sincerely,

Secretary.


